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Overnight Construction and Closures Scheduled on  
University Avenue at SR 15 April 30-May 4
Residents Can Expect Intermittent Lights, Noise, and Dust
Crews will perform drainage work and crosswalk construction along University Avenue  
at State Route 15 (SR 15) from Sunday, April 30, to Thursday, May 4, between 9 p.m. and  
5 a.m. Nearby residents can expect intermittent lights, noise, and dust during construction.

During work hours, the southbound SR 15 University Avenue off-ramp and one westbound 
lane along University Avenue will be closed. During the day and at night, the sidewalk will  
be closed on the westbound side of University Avenue between 40th Street and the 
University Avenue bridge. Pedestrians will be detoured around the closures. The closures  
will affect San Diego Metropolitan Transit System (MTS) routes. Please visit sdmts.com  
for detour information.

Construction schedules are subject to change. Visit KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/Centerline 
for the latest construction information and closure updates. Crews will work to minimize 
impacts to nearby residents, businesses, and commuters. Your patience during construction 
is appreciated.

About the Project 
The $65 million project will build San Diego’s first freeway-level Rapid transit stations along 
SR 15 at El Cajon Boulevard and University Avenue. New 2.5-mile transit-only lanes also will 
be constructed within the existing SR 15 median from just north of Interstate 805 to just south 
of Interstate 8. The SR 15 Mid-City Centerline Rapid Transit Stations Project is expected to be 
completed in summer 2017.
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